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PBIA Collective Visions 

Murals
Coming Summer of 2017
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PBIA Collective Visions Murals

“Setting Free” by Color Dreamers
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“Estuarium III” by Carrie Ziegler

PBIA Collective Visions Murals
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Over the last 10 years the PBIA has accrued a 

rollover fund balance of one-time use funds 

totaling approximately 60k. Use of these funds must 

be approved by an ordinance of the City Council 

since it is not specific to a previously approved 

budget.

Approval of one-time use funds for selected 

2017 Collective Visons Mural Project were 

designated by a vote of the PBIA Board 
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Questions?

Mark Rentfrow, Downtown Liaison, Community 

Planning and Development 360.570.3798

mrentfro@ci.olympia.wa.us


